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27 September 2018 

INTERNATIONAL DAY 
Dear Parents, 
 
Following on from the success of last year’s International Fair, we are pleased to share with you 
our plans for this year.  Our International Fair will be held on Thursday 15 November and we, 
the PTFA (Parent, Teacher and Friends’ Association) along with the school would like to invite 
parents to be involved in the day. It will be held from 7.30 AM until approximately 11.00 AM and 
will kick off with a whole school parade around the school grounds. We would like each child to 
come to school wearing colours from your home country or national dress. We’d also like to see 
them waving a home country flag. Please can you either print one off on an A4 sheet of paper 
(strictly no larger than this please) or get your child to draw one. Each flag should be attached to 
a stick no longer than 30cm long (standard ruler length). 
 
We would like this to be a family event which aims to bring our community together by 
celebrating where everyone in the school originates from. Our ambition is for each nationality to 
have a table/s which represents the country with interesting information and food. We would 
really like to ask for your help with this by assisting your child/children to gather information, 
artefacts and anything that would bring the table to life.  If you are willing to produce a dish or 
plate of food that is a taster from your country, please indicate this in the reply slip below. If you 
are willing to come into the school from 7.30am for a few hours to help with your country’s table, 
please also indicate this. There is a tick list on the reply slip for you to indicate the areas you 
would be willing to help with and we would be grateful if you could return this to your child’s 
Class Teacher/Form Tutor by Tuesday 2 October.  Once we have this information we will map 
out a programme for the day with exact requirements. 
 
We very much look forward to you helping us celebrate International Day! 
 
Yours faithfully, 
Dave Pontich on behalf of Parent, Teacher, Friends’ Association. 
____________________________________________________________________________
_________ 
Reply Slip 
          Please tick 

I am willing to help set up on the day    
I can provide food (preferably finger food)   
I can assist with my child’s stand     

Your name:         Your country: 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 
Your email address:        Phone number: 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
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